OPM.9014/67 No. 815

onall ta' Malta:
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MEMORANDUM TO CABINET BY THE HON. MINISTER OF PUBLIC BUILDING
AND WORKS
BUTLDING OF A HOTEL AT 'IL~PRAJJET' L/0 MELLIEHA.
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The Commissioner of Lands has informed
the Director of Public Works that a request has been
received for a land grant shown verged on the attached plan
for the erection theron of a hotel and other tourist
amenities. '

The site applied for falls in one of the
preservation area suggested in the plan prepared by this
Ministry's architects for the North West Region of Malta.
The Cabinet had approved the preservation plan but was
prepared to consider applications for the erection of
hotels in such area.

The Director of Public Works suggests
that a more proper site would be that marked X on plan
attached, thereby allowing the general public to continue
enjoying the existing amenities which are becoming less
every day.

Hon. Ministers are requested to consider
whether this application should be accepted and permit issued.

24th June, 1967.





